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LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
COUNCIL MEETING  -  30 OCTOBER 2008 
 
 
 
QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE (ITEM 14) 
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Phillip O’Dell 
 
Asked of: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane,  

Portfolio Holder for Adults & Housing 
 
 
Question:  1 
“Would the Portfolio Holder explain why there is no contract with BPE to enforce 
parking schemes on Council housing estates?”. 
 
 
 
 
Question:  2 
“Is the Portfolio Holder aware that the Council are unable to monitor the 
performance of BPE?” 
 
 
 
 
Question:  3 
“How much has BPE been paid over the last two financial years?” 
 
 
 
 
Question:  4 
“Can the Portfolio Holder give a breakdown of the number of enforcement notices 
which have been issued by BPE in each the last four financial years?” 
 
 


